
“VOICES FOR THE TRENT-SEVERN 
WATERWAY” 

 
MEETING   NOTICE 

A public meeting open to all 
 

Buckhorn Community Centre 
 

Saturday, May 30th at 10  a.m. 
 

All of us, lake residents/cottagers, tourist 
businesses and those who are dependent and 

enjoy the many available assets of the TSW 
are concerned about the future of this critical 
waterway. The TSW has some serious issues 
that need to be addressed – as proposed in 
the Panel Report “ It’s All About the Water’ 

issued in March of 2008. 
 

Last November, in the interests of our Kawartha Lakes, a small 
group of concerned cottagers, lake presidents, business people 
and county councillors met to try to formulate a position, to set 
priorities and express concerns about the recommendations in 
the Report. A Position Paper was unanimously adopted and all 
were encouraged to let politicians know we want more action 

taken to address, among many concerns: infrastructure repair, 
water quality and conservation, water management levels in 

the lakes and throughout the system, economic and 
environmental impacts. We want to approach these issues in a 

positive and supportive manner. Meeting will be chaired by 
Brian Hunt longtime Kawartha Lake cottager. 

 
Your Voices Can make a Difference! 



Any questions : visit    Voicesforthetsw@yahoo.com  
 
 

mailto:Voicesforthetsw@yahoo.com

